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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

May 22, 2013 – WINDC4 Domain Controller Upgrade Delayed 

 

The upgrade of WINDC4 to a 64-bit operating system previously scheduled for May 28, 

2013 has been DELAYED.  Problems persist on certain Linux platforms in relation to newer-

OS domain controllers.  These problems are actively being addressed by ITS staff. 

 

ITS anticipates the domain controller upgrades to continue on June 4, 2013.  However, the 

order of the upgrades may change (i.e. WINDC3 may not be upgraded on June 4 but another 

DC may be chosen).  As soon as ITS has a new domain controller upgrade schedule we will 

post the information to the major OS mailing lists.  A critical event log will be posted for a 

week prior to each domain controller being upgraded.  See the following link for the original 

upgrade announcement on April 24: 

 

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/windows/admin/Announce.2013.04.23.pdf  
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